LIVIGNO-
APARTMENTS

Dear guests, dear ski friends,

The winter season 2020/21 is approaching fast. You would like to (re)book one of our
popular holiday apartments or hotels in Italy's best ski resorts, but cannot make a
final decision due to the current situation with Corona? With us, you can book your
desired apartment without obligation!

If you send us a deposit of 15% within 3 days, your reservation is guaranteed.
However, you can cancel it up to 28 days before your arrival date - FREE OF
CHARGE. You will receive a full refund of the paid deposit.

CANCELLATIONS DUE TO CORONA

These are FREE of charge until the day of arrival. This requires an OFFICIAL
TRAVEL WARNING from the German Foreign Office (German Foreign Ministry) for
the holiday destination and the booked travel period.

Even though the Corona virus has not yet been defeated, there are many indications
that travel will be possible again without any problems by winter 2020/2021 - also
thanks to effective vaccines.

Until then, we can all do a lot to contain the virus through considerate behaviour and
the observance of hygiene regulations. In Italy, after a severe winter, this has worked
very successful. One thing is certain: a skiing holiday in one of our holiday
apartments is just as safe as a stay in your own four walls. In addition, skiing is not a
Corona risk sport.

A booking with us is therefore as safe as staying at home. We are looking forward to
seeing you! Stay healthy!

Your Danielzik Team



